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PHSD: 
Returning Student Registration is open. Register 
your student for the 22-23 school year by 
following this link. 

If you know your student will not be returning in 
the fall, please contact the front office at their 
school. 

PHES: 
The PHES Jog-a-Thon is April 22nd. Funds are used 
to pay for field trips, guest speakers, special 
enrichment activities and more. Thank you to the 
PHES PTO for organizing this fundraiser!  

Keep an eye out for more information from your 
student on Thursday, April 14th. 

 

If you have an incoming kindergartner for the 22-
23 school year, it’s time to register them for 
school! 

Follow this link to begin the process.  

If you have questions, please contact the PHES 
office at 541.736.0400 

PHHS: 
The 45th annual Pleasant Hill Jazz Festival will be 
this Saturday, April 16th.  

Come Cheer on PHSD Bands at 8:45am (Jazz 
Combo), 9:15am (Second Generation Jazz Band), 
and 10:30am (Solar Jazz Band).  Guest artist Joe 
Manis Quartet concert is at 5:00pm, with finals 
competition beginning at 7:00pm.   

Food trucks are open to the public – Vinnie’s 
Smokin’ BBQ, Homemade Fried Bread, Buendia 
Mexican, and Shaved Ice.  

Volunteers are always welcome! Contact Zac 
Tendick at ztendick@pleasanthill.k12.or.us 

Ticket prices are as follows: 
• Adults - $8 
• Students - $5 
• Family of four - $20 
• Kids 5 and under - FREE 

 
The 51st PHSD Booster Auction and dinner will be 
held at Emerald Valley Golf/Resort on April 30th, 
2022.  

Spaces are limited, so get your tickets soon! Visit 
the Pleasant Hill Boosters website for more 
information and ticket purchases. 

Volunteers Needed! 
The AG/Natural Resources CTE Program is seeking 5-7 volunteers to assist with the Forestry Career 
Development Event on May 13th from 8:30am to 1:30pm at PHHS. Volunteers do not need knowledge 
of Forestry but will be facilitiating tests, timing, lead rotations, data input, and serving lunch.  

Several Lane county schools will be competing in 5 Forestry Science events.  

We are excited to share our new Arboretum and forestry knowledge with students in FFA and Lane 
County.  Please contact Angela White at awhite@pleasanthill.k12.or.us or Nancy Geyer at 
nancygeyer01@gmail.com if you are interested in being a volunteer. 
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